
  
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 

INFORMATION 
 
 

TITLE:         Peak Innovation Center Incident and Response   
  
DATE:                                            April 24, 2023 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:    Shawn Shaffer, Executive Director of Facility Operations 

                                                           
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
This presentation will discuss the water intrusion incident that occurred at Peak on March 24, 
2023 and the district's response.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
This is an information item. No recommendation is required 
 
 


